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SCHEDULE OF ADMISSION 

B.SC. (ENGG.) CHEMICAL ENGINEERING/ 

CHEMICAL ENGINEERING WITH SPECIALIZATION PETROLEUM & GAS 
TECHNOLOGY  

FIRST SEMESTER 2022-2023 

 

 
 

aOPEN ACADEMIC MERITb 

 

CLOSING DATE FOR ONLINE RECEIPT OF APPLICATION :           a21-11-2022b  

Sr.No. ACTIVITY DATE 

1. 

Date on which the FIRST LIST of selected candidates and 
those on the waiting list will be displayed on the University 
website. 

24-11-2022 
Thursday 

2. 

Last date for depositing the University dues by the 
candidates selected for admission vide list mentioned at Sr. 
No. 1 above 

28-11-2022 
Monday 

3. 

Date on which the SECOND LIST (if any) of the candidates 
selected for admission from amongst those included in the 
waiting list mentioned at Sr. No. 1 above will be displayed 
on the University website. 

29-11-2022 
Tuesday 

4. 

Last date for depositing the University dues by the 
candidates selected for admission vide list mentioned at Sr. 
No. 3 above 

01-12-2022 
Thursday 

5. 

Date on which the THIRD LIST (if any) of the candidates 
selected for admission from amongst those included in the 
waiting list mentioned at Sr. No. 1 above will be displayed 
on the University website. 

02-12-2022 
Friday 

6. 

Last date for depositing the University dues by the 
candidates selected for admission vide list mentioned at Sr. 
No. 5 above 

05-12-2022 
Monday 

7. 

Date on which the FOURTH LIST (if any) of the candidates 
selected for admission from amongst those included in the 
waiting list mentioned at Sr. No. 1 above will be displayed 
on the University website. 

06-12-2022 
Tuesday 

8. 
Last date for depositing the University dues by the 
candidates selected for admission vide list mentioned at Sr. 
No. 7 above 

08-12-2022 
Thursday 

11 Display of Final List with Roll Numbers 
09-12-2022. 

Friday 

12. Orientation / Commencement of Classes 
 09-12-20222 

Friday 

Note: Next list (if any) will be displayed on the university website after fourth list. 

 
 

  

REGULAR PROGRAMME (SECTION A) 


